N DISTRICT OF CO

Iw

October 15, 2018

RE: Letter of Response for Grievance filed

e [

This letter is in reference to concerns that were brought to the attention of DCPS on September 21, 2018, regarding
your daughte (I o< caly, egarcing her particiation on v [N

In response, DCPS conducted an investigation which included speaking with you, and other person(s) deemed
relevant. Based on that investigation, DCPS found the following:

e On was injured during a soccer game/scrimmage. You ran onto the field to
field to address her injury.

e  Aver ‘cat otwoe —Ifand-occurred‘
e On informed you via phone, that -was removed from the team

until the Spring season.
In order to address these issues, DCPS timplemented the following measures:

1. On _as contacted by this department and they conducted their own

investigation into your concern.

2. onEE - incd chat [l can return to the team effective _

Il However; you will not be allowed to attend the games in person.

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this investigation, you have the right to file an appeal within 10 calendar
days of receipt of this letter. The appeal must be submitted in writing. Appeal requests may be submitted via U.S.
Postal Mail to 1200 First St., 9% Floor; Attn: Resolution Grievance Division or via email at deps grievance@dc.gov.
You may also contact the U.S. Department of Education, Cffice on Civil Rights (1-800-421-3481) tc report any
educational discrimination.

If you have further questions or concerns about this letter or other issues, please do not hesitate to contact us at
decps.grievance@dc.gov or 202.442.5405. Thank you for taking steps to making DCPS a safe and welcoming
enviranment.
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